











	+6					
10) ^{tri}	lan	นลเ	rv	20)23

Dear Parent/Carer

KS2 VALENTINES DISCO THURSDAY 9TH FEBRUARY 2023

We will be holding a Valentines Disco in the school hall on Thursday 9th February for years three, four, five and six. The disco will finish at 4.30pm and children will need to be collected promptly from their class at that time.

The disco will be run by the Friends of St Mary & St Peter and we very much appreciate all the hard work that they do to ensure that a good time is had by all.

The cost is £3.50 and this will include a snack and a drink for your child and will help to boost funds for the Friends of St Mary & St Peter to go towards future events run by them.

If you would like your child to attend please go on Wisepay to give permission and pay before Thursday 9th February.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Please note there will be no after school Zumba club on this day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goddard Head of School





